
Good morning, today is Tuesday, May 1st 
 
There will be a 6th grade BHIP meeting this Thursday.  
 

There is no Yearbook meeting this week. Stay tuned to GBN for our next meeting. 
 
Attention 8th Graders, it's time for you to vote for your favorite T-shirt design!!  Come down to the 
office, check out the three awesome designs in the display case and put your vote into the ballot 
box!  One vote only per 8th grader.  All votes must be in by the end of lunch on Thursday. 
 
Today is a Tuesday ELL study hall day in Mrs. Fariz’s room after school.  Remember to sign up for the 
activity bus.   
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.   
 


